Jostens will be at Creekside during all 3 lunches on 9/12, 9/14 and 9/27 for students to pick up more
information about purchasing class rings as well as for students to preview and order class rings.
Students can also preview and purchase class rings at: https://www.rhodesgraduation.com/

For more information on purchasing a class ring please go to https://www.rhodesgraduation.com/ .
Only those students who have purchased a class ring and have paid for the class ring in full will be
invited to the Junior Class Ring Ceremony on 12/12. If you are unable to make the ring ceremony, rings
will be available for pick up during all 3 lunches on December 14,
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